From: Petrosky. Lindsay D.

To: Gallaghar. Robert

Subject: [External_Sender] Wetzel County Hospital License No. 47-18320-01 - Response to Request for Additional
Information

Date: Thursday, May 7, 2020 10:04:12 AM

Bob,

Thank you for your call this morning and the update regarding the NRC license change of control
process.

This email is to confirm that David Hess, M.D. (“Dr. Hess”) currently serves as President and CEO of
the current license holder, Wetzel County Hospital, by virtue of the Management Agreement with
West Virginia University Hospitals, Inc.

Dr. Hess is also the President and CEO of the new license holder, Wetzel County Hospital, Inc. As a
result, the leadership overseeing the license will remain the same following the change of control.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Lindsay D. Petrosky | Member | JACKSONKELL Yeiic

The Union Trust Building | 501 Grant Street, Suite 1010 | Pittsburgh, PA 15219 |
www.JacksonKelly.com

Office: (412) 434-8814 | Mobile: (724) 734-1410 Fax: | LDPetrosky@JacksonKelly.com | V-card |
BIO

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE: This email message from the law office of Jackson Kelly PLLC is for the sole use of the intended recipient or
recipients and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, distribution, or other
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